
Subject: [Fwd: Billboards: Picture of McBride, New West]
Date: Tue, 02 Apr 2002 13:07:21 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Billboards: Picture of McBride, New West
Date: Tue, 2 Apr 2002 10:40:50 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "Outlook" <newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com>, "northshore news" <editor@nsnews.com>,

"FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <bdenault@dnv.org>, <dbell@dnv.org>, <ecrist@dnv.org>,
<hdunsford@dnv.org>, <jharris@dnv.org>, <lmuri@dnv.org>,
"Councillor Doug MacKay-Dunn" <macdunn@dnv.org>

Dear Mayor & Council:
 
Considering that staff has been requested to put time & energy into a PPP involving billboards for the District, I think it would have
been prudent to first examine what exactly is proposed.  Please find below a collage of pics for the McBride pedestrian overpass in
New Westminster from which this initiative originated.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
 
The link to the web site where this was obtained is http://www.mediacom.ca/ and the actual image is at
http://www.mediacom.ca/images/overpass.jpg
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